Information that is important to all Brides,

The manufacturers of the bridal and formal lines we represent at
Dior Bridal Salon have made us aware that internet sites are using
their photographs to sell gowns. Research has been done to prove
that these are not authentic gowns and legal action is pending.
Most of these illegal factories will be shut down before the gowns
are shipped and customers will be out their money. The currency
transaction takes place in China. It is impossible to name all the
internet sites because new ones pop up every day.

These web sites are not selling the gowns pictured. They are
copies, just like designer purse replicas, with inferior construction,
fit and sub-standard fabric. What they are selling is illegal in this
country, but difficult to prosecute because of the Chinese
government. All of the manufacturers suggest that you contact
them or an authorized Bridal Salon before making the most
important purchase for your wedding. You are choosing the bridal
gown of your dreams; none of us in the wedding industry want it to
become a nightmare. Remember, when the deal is too good to be
true, it always is.

Sincerely,

Barbara Schlaff

President and Manager
Dior Bridal Salon est. 1968



